GOOD EVENING LADIES AND GENTLEMEN AND WELCOME TO THE KINGS THEATRE. 

MAY WE RESPECTFULLY REMIND YOU THAT THE USE OF ANY RECORDING EQUIPMENT IS STRICTLY FORBIDDEN AND ASK YOU TO SWITCH OFF ALL MOBILE PHONES AS THEY INTERFERE WITH THE THEATRE’S EQUIPMENT AND OTHER PATRONS ENJOYMENT. 

FOR YOUR SAFETY OUR TORCH STEWARDS ARE HERE TO LOOK AFTER YOU IN THE EVENT OF AN EVACUATION AND WILL GUIDE YOU TO SAFETY USING THE 3 EXITS IF REQUIRED.

OUR NEXT PRODUCTION IS ‘…..’ WHICH STARTS ON …..DAY THE ..TH OF ….. TO SATURDAY THE ..TH OF…..  SO MAKE SURE YOU BOOK EARLY AS THIS SHOW IS SELLING FAST. 

THANK YOU LADIES AND GENTLEMEN, WE DO HOPE YOU ENJOY THIS EVENING’S PERFORMANCE, NOW ON WITH OUR SHOW.
